
Thank you 
Many thanks to FAnS for organising the Christmas Fair. These 
events don’t just happen and a lot of work went on behind the 
scenes to organise all the stalls, cakes and refreshments. Also, 
thanks to everyone who donated gifts for the wheel barrow and 
hampers. The draw for the barrow will take place at the end of 
the evening performance of the pantomime on 18th December.  

Stamps 
We will be collecting stamps for the Leprosy Mission. Please cut 
neatly around any used stamps, leaving a 5mm margin, then bring 
them in to school and put them in the collecting box.  

Carols Round the Tree 
We hope to see you at our “Carols round the Tree” at 3pm on 
Friday, 21st December. Come and join us for a festive sing of 
favourite carols. 

Christmas Parties 
The Christmas parties are next week. Children may come to 
school in their party clothes on their party day. Please be mindful 
that they will need to have sensible shoes and something warm as 
they will still be going outside at playtime.  

Tuck shop 
This Friday, 14th December, will be the last tuck shop of this 
term due to the carols round the tree on Friday, 21st December.  

Headlice 
It is the season for headlice! Please be vigilant in checking the 
whole family’s hair for these unwelcome visitors. 

School Dinner/Milk monies Spring Term 2018/19 
Dinners (payable to IOM Government @ £2.25 per day) 
1st half term (30 days) 2nd half term(30 days) Full Term 
£67.50   £67.50   £135.00 
Milk payable to IOM Government @19p per day) 
1st half term (30 days) 2nd half term(30 days) Full Term 
£5.70    £5.70    £11.40 
Please ensure you pay in advance of each half/full term if your 
child requires milk.  Thank you. 

Registration for school entry in September 2019 
Just another reminder that if you have a younger child who will be 
5 between 1st September 2019 and 31st August 2020 then they 
will be ready to start school in September and need to be 
registered with us so we can plan classes. Please pass this 
information on to the parents of any children you are aware of 
who are within the Andreas School catchment area and ready for 
school during this time. Mrs Robinson has request to register 
forms in the school office if you need one.  

Non-uniform day on last day of term 
It is non-uniform day on the last Friday of term. We have asked 
for a lot of donations recently and everyone has been very 
generous so there is no obligation to donate for this event. All 
children can take part.  

Swimming 
Please remember swimming is part of the curriculum for Year 3 to 
Year 6.  If your child is not well enough to swim, it is school policy 
to take children to the pool with their class so they are able to 
observe the lesson and not miss out on too much learning.  We will 
be starting swimming the first week back after the holidays. 
     



Poppy Appeal 
This year the school raised £116.18 for the Royal British Legion.  
Well done and thank you. 

Dates: 

Friday, 14th December - School Christmas Lunch       

Tuesday, 18th December - Whole School Christmas    
  Production at 2pm and 6.30pm in the School Hall   

Wednesday, 19th December - Infant Christmas Party                 

Thursday, 20th December - Junior Christmas Party 

Friday, 21st December - Non-uniform Day in aid of School 
Charity  

Friday, 21st December - Carols round the tree 

Friday, 21st December - Break Up for Christmas 

Monday, 7th January - Children back to school 
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This year our Christmas performance is a pantomime based on 
Jack and the Beanstalk. We look forward to seeing many of you 
at one of our performances next Tuesday, 18th December. We 

really hope you enjoy it and that it will get you in the Christmas 
spirit. 


Everyone at Andreas School wishes you a happy and peaceful 
holiday season.

Happy Christmas!


